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10th February 2022 
 
FAO: James Kirkham 
Development Management 
Place & Growth Directorate 
Bodicote House 
Banbury 
OX15 4AA 
 
 
Dear James, 
 
Re: 21/00922/OUT - Land west of Foxden Way, Great Bourton, OX17 1QY 
 
As discussed in late 2021, we have considered comments from yourself, the statutory consultees and 
local residents in relation to our application to deliver 9 First Homes on land west of Foxden Way, 
Great Bourton. 
 
The updated information comprises: 

• Location Plan (Dwg No: 333-L01 Rev. A) 

• Illustrative Masterplan (Dwg No: 333-P01 Rev. A) 

• Proposed site access drawing with visibility splays (Dwg No: T21512 001 Rev. E) 

• Proposed footway connection to South View (Dwg No: T21512 003 Rev. B) 

• Transport technical note Rev. C 
 
The amended submission reduces the red line area from 0.92ha down to 0.56ha as it condenses the 
built form into approximately the northern half of the previous submission in accordance with 
comments from the Council and other consultees in relation to the size of the plots proposed. 
 
The description of development has also been amended to apply for “First Homes”, which were 
announced in 2021 to replace “Entry Level” policy.  The revised NPPF was not amended accordingly, 
which has led to a contradiction between the NPPF and Planning Practice Guidance/Ministerial 
Statements on the matter.  However, following discussions with the Council, it has been requested 
that the application has been amended to relate to “First Homes”. 
 
In addition to the above, the primary amendments relate to the pedestrian connectivity of the site – 
both to South View to the north-west and to the allotments to the south.  At the northern end this 
necessitates an amendment of the red line to ensure that it provides continuity with the adopted 
highway network on South View, whilst to the south it removes the intention to provide an access 
directly into the allotments (which has not received support from the Parish Council) and instead 
proposes a new footway connection on the western side of Foxden Way. 
 




